
 
 
 

Dear Peninsula Credit Union Member, 

Beginning July 7th, ALL businesses are now required by the State of Washington to have people coming 
inside our branches to wear masks or face coverings.  

The Credit Union’s management stands behind our staff in asking you too kindly comply with these 
additional mask requirements 

Peninsula Credit Union has branches in Mason, Kitsap and Jefferson Counties. Since Kitsap and Jefferson 
Counties are still operating at the State’s Phase 2 level of re-opening, Peninsula will continue to gladly 
assist you by making an appointment at any of our branches. Simply call 800-426-1601 or e-mail us at 
membership@pcfcu.org. 

Many members have found our remote service to be extremely helpful. We welcome you in our drive-
up lanes in Shelton, Belfair, and Port Orchard.  

You may make deposits at any branch night deposit which is checked multiple times per day; or each 
branch also has a deposit taking ATM machine; and you may use the Sprig mobile app for taking a 
picture of your check and depositing it that way. 

You can also check you balance and transaction history using online or mobile banking (Apple or 
Android) as well as at ATM machines. 

For more information about all of these remote ways of serving you, please visit our website at 
www.pcfcu.org  

We appreciate your membership! 

Be well, 

 

 

Jim Morrell 
President/CEO 
Peninsula Credit Union 
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